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November 6, 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of our Middle School Students: 
 
Our Winter Concerts on Tuesday, December 5th, Monday, December 11th, and Wednesday,  
December 13th, will include the following performing groups on each designated night: 
 

Tuesday, December 5 
7:00pm @ Roslyn High School 

Monday, December 11 
7:00pm @ Roslyn High School 

Wednesday, December 13 
7:00pm @ Roslyn High School 

  
Jazz Band 

6th Grade Chorus 
 

 6th Grade Band 
7th and 8th Grade Chorus 
7th and 8th Grade Band 

 
Orchestra 
Chorale 

 
Student participants are asked not to wear jeans or sneakers and to dress as follows: 
 

Girls: white tops, black (or very dark) pants or skirts, dark shoes;  
Boys: white shirts, black (or very dark) pants, dark shoes. 

 
During the concerts, lights will remain off in the auditorium for the entire performance; guests 
are requested to remain seated. To set a good example for our students, we are asking for 
your cooperation. It is imperative that all guests are seated on time and that they not 
congregate by the doors. Please remember to turn off all cell phones and other electronic 
devices. A good audience is an important element of a great concert. Please plan to stay for 
the entire concert. We look forward to seeing you there. 
     

Please note our Spring Concert dates: May 7, 8 and 9, 2018. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Craig S. Johanson   Claire Scordo, Ed.D.  Dave Lazarus 
Principal    Assistant Principal   Assistant Principal  
 

Cynthia Feinman   Robert Gazzo                  Jacqueline Martin 
6/7/8 Choral Director   6/7/8 Band Director   6/7/8 Orchestra Director 
Chorale    Jazz Band    String Ensemble 
  
 
 


